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24th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
Our Reception children will be visiting Cockfields Farm Park in Ashton to enhance their 
knowledge of last term’s topic, “The Farm.”  
 
The trip will take place on Thursday 23rd May. 
 
The educational visit will be during the school day, therefore your child will need to be at school 
at 8:50am as the coach will depart at 9:10am prompt (late arrivals may not be able to attend).  
The coach should return to school by 3:30pm however, we will keep parents informed of any 
delay via School Spider and Class Dojo.   
 
As all children in Reception are entitled to Universal Free School meals they will be 
provided with a packed lunch from our school kitchen.  Please ensure 1 week before the 
date of the trip a meal is booked for this via School Spider.  Order any meal for them as the 
children have already chosen in class from ham, tuna or cheese. 
 
Pupils are required to be in full school uniform for the educational visit. Due to the time of year, 
please ensure your child has appropriate clothing including waterproof shoes and a waterproof 
jacket/sun hat and sun cream.   
 
School heavily subsidises the costs of all school trips, however we are requesting a small 
donation of £10 to be made towards the cost of the trip via school spider as soon as possible. If 
we do not raise enough funds then the trip may not go ahead. 
 
We will not take any child that has consistently demonstrated poor behaviour or that we feel 
poses a risk to the safety of others. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mr Marler 
Reception Teacher 
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